
                                         Battery  Recycling 

The Facilities Department has established a process to collect unwanted or used batteries.  Batteries can 
contain toxic materials and should be kept out of the regular trash.  The collected batteries will be 
recycled through the Facilities Dept. Universal Waste management program. 

                                                

Battery collection containers are located in the following campus locations: 

- Air Force ROTC, main office                  
- Alumni Gym, equipment room                                                                                          
- Atwater Kent, machine shop and ECE main office 
- Boynton Hall, duplicating shop and 2nd floor near elevator 
- Campus Center, near mail room and Information desk                          
- Campus Police, dispatch center 
- East Hall, Residential Services office 
- Fuller Labs, ATC office and CS main office 
- Goddard Hall, stockroom        
- Gordon Library, main desk and help desk 
- Higgins Labs, machine shop and ME main office 
- Kaven Hall, CEE main office 
- Olin Hall, PH main office 
- Project Center, CDC office and IGSD office 
- Salisbury Labs, HUA main office 
- Stratton Hall, MA main office 
- Washburn Shops, machine shop and MGT main office                                                                      

Once a battery collection container is full, it will be moved to the Universal Waste storage area in 
Daniels Hall by a Facilities staff member for storage, until it is delivered to a recycling center. 

Please recycle all used or unwanted batteries. 

For additional information, please contact the Facilities Dept. at 508-831-5500. 


